

1775 Wiehle Ave. Suite 102A

Reston, VA 20190

PHONE: +1-703-464-7005 FAX: +1-703-464-7006

WEB: www.pir.org

August 2, 2006

Tina Dam, Chief gTLD Registry Liaison ICANN 4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 Marina del Rey, California 90292-6601

Dear Tina:

This letter is written to advise that PIR intends to implement DNSSEC in accordance with the IETF standards. While PIR does not yet have a specific timeline, we are actively working to prepare our systems and procedures to provide this service.

Please provide guidance on what coordination, approval and/or operational adjustments are required by ICANN in order for us to implement and deploy this service.

Thank you.

Yours very truly,

Edward Viltz President & CEO

cc: Karen Lentz, gTLD Registry Liaison Patrick Jones, Registry Liaison Manager Kurt Pritz, Vice President – Business Operations